
M/T Happy Seaman 
  ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​       October 05, 2017 

 
 
To ​   :  Capt. Juan Tiwala 

     Marine Personnel Department 
     Eastern Shipholding Group Ltd. 
     Manila, Philippines 

 
 
Subject:  Repatriation Request 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Good day to you and your office. 
 
I, the undersigned crew of M/T Happy Seaman, would like to request for an early 
vacation as early as the next convenient port. I am hoping to attend to my mother’s 
birthday on the 14nd day of November since this will also serve as our family reunion for 
it has been quite some time that our family will be gathered altogether in one setting. 
 
My contract will expire on December and I will be on my sixth month on week 42. I 
understand that there are other off-signers as well and it would be convenient for your 
office, and us, to repatriate us altogether. 
 
I hope you will consider my request in good time. Thank you and have a blessed day. 
 
 
Respectfully yours, 
 
 
PEDRO PANGAKO 
         Oiler 
 
​ ​  
Noted by: 
 
CAPT. DIMITRIOS PANATAGOS 
    Master, M/T Happy Seaman 


